
 

 

 

 
30 August 2024 

 
Dear  
 
 
ATISN 19751 – Draft National Development Framework (NDF) consultation webpage 
 
Thank you for your request which you sent on 11 July 2024.  
 
You asked: 
                      

1. Can you provide me with the number of unique 'hits'/visits to the draft NDF 
Consultation webpage as referred to on page 7 of the 'National Development 
Framework, Involvement and Engagement' document? 

 
2. Is there any record of which sections of the consultation were most frequently 

visited? 
 
Our response 
 
Our response to the information you requested is: -  
 
1) Between August 2019 and November 2019 there were 15422 unique page views and 
22701 page views of the draft National Development Framework consultation page. 
 
2) No information held. Please see note of information. 
 
Note of Information 
 
On 1st July 2024, Google changed their systems and deleted detailed analytic data held 
prior to this date. The Welsh Government only holds basic information on the website prior 
to this date, and this does not include information on individual web documents. 
 
Page view statistics are dependent on users accepting cookies (users who do not accept 
cookies are not counted). 
 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


